
Welcome to the 2024-2025 

school year! 

We are very excited to have 

your students in our classes!

We are sure this year is 

going to be great!

Please contact your child’s 

teacher if you have any 

questions or concerns!

What are we working on?

Literacy : Students are currently reading Esperanza Rising and making 

connections to the Universal Declaration of Human Rights.

Math: We are currently working on volume.

PBL: After we review the PBL Pillars (Risk Taking, Collaboration, Academic 

Discourse, and Learner Agency) we will be moving in to our Matter unit: How Can We 

Identify Materials Based on Their Properties?

Mrs. Aguirre: (970) 348-1868; raguirre5@greeleyschools.org

Mr. Steve: (970) 348-1870; scahucom@greeleyschools.org

Mrs. Romero: (970) 348-1873; aromero21@greeleyschools.org

5th Grade News: 

August/September

Reminders

● Students should be reading 20 minutes 

every night and practicing 

multiplication math facts 0-12 for 10 

minutes.

● Students should bring a full water 

bottle to school every day. Please fill 

only with water. No juice, soda or 

kool-aid.

● Don’t forget to fill out the Free and 

Reduced Lunch application in your 

Parent Portal.

● No school September 2nd and 23rd.

● $1 No Uniform Fridays 

● Please be sure to check out our NEW 

school website for the latest news and 

information.


